
The Vincentians of our parish St. Vincent de Paul Society thank you 
for your  contributions to the parish monthly social justice funds.

There are a number of folks in our county who although they can 
financially meet their usual monthly expenses are unable to cover 
unexpected costs such as car repair, damage from mold, insects, water 
leaks, heating/cooling and household appliance repair/replacement, 
gasoline for emergency travel, co-pay for prescriptions, loss of income 
due to family illness, injury, or death, vandalism and theft, background 
checks, IDs and birth certificates, license renewals. Local civic agencies 
seldom have funds to cover such needs.

In addition, there are residents who request help with delinquent utility 
bills/shut off notices or rent payments or eviction notices for which they 
simply have no money to pay. These needs can frequently be at least 
partially paid by other area agencies in which case St. Vincent de Paul 
funds may supplement the cost to stop shut-offs and evictions.

Our community residents who ask for help also need prayers and 
guidance to help them get some stability in their lives. In addition, we 
Vincentians who serve on your behalf need your prayers to help us make 
prudent decisions and to glorify God by our service.


